
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: 11-04-2024 

Date:      11/07/2024 

Subject: Sierra Verde Static Display 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
The Sierra Verde event for tomorrow is a GO! Refer to the detailed information 

on the website.  The sub float is still in drydock with a brake light wiring problem 

and will not be present tomorrow for this event.  Nevertheless, for those that choose to 

attend, please be there around 7:45 am, to muster. We have done this event in the past 

but not without the sub float.  Ergo, it will be a little less exciting for the students. so be 

prepared to muster at that time. We have done this in the past and the sub is a big 

hit.  Also, the students put on a very heartfelt and sincere program that honors the 

veterans and that alone is worth the price of admission.  

  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base 

and does not require a response. 
 


